
Rules Committee, 

HB 2927 is critical to maintaining the democracy our country's founders intended. The people 

elected Al Gore in 2000 and Hillary Clinton in 2016 and I consider it criminal that they were not 

allowed to take their rightful place as potus because of stupid electoral policies which are 

gerrymandered and controlled by wealthy right wing dollars. End this idiocy! Elect the President of 

the United States of America by Popular Vote NOW!! 
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